Jessica Coltrane

From: Daltina Peele <dpeele1964@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 5:01 PM

To: William; Clint Mack; Jessica Coltrane; robbinsfoodpark@gmail.com
Subject: Robbins Food Park Community Meeting

To whom it may concern:

Robbins Food Park held a community meeting on February 27, 2025, at 6:00 PM in the Town Hall. Clint
Mack, Town Manager; Jessica Coltrane, Town Clerk; and representatives from the Robbins Food Park
William and Lynne McDuffie and Wade and Daltina Peele were in attendance. No community members
attended to gather more information or express disinterestin the rezoning at 120 N. Rockingham Street,
Robbins, NC to allow the Robbins Food Park to open business on the property.

Thank you,

Daltina Peele and William McDuffie
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